
TO: 

FROM : 

RE : 

M E M O R A N D U M  

April 8, 1999 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (McKINNE 

DOCKET NO. 990223-TL - In re: Request for review of 
proposed numbering plan relief for the 941 area code. 

DOCKET NO. 990184-TL - In re: Investigation into boundary 
issues in South Sarasota and North Charlotte Counties 
(Englewood area). 

DOCKET NO. 981941-TL - Investigation into telephone 
exchange boundary issues in South Polk County (Ft. Meade 
area). 

Attached is a letter to be filed in the above-referenced 
docket: 

L e t t e r  dated A p r i l  8 ,  1999, f r o m  Polk County A t t o r n e y  Mark F .  
Carpanini 

JCM/slh 
Attachment 
cc: Division of Communications (Ileri) 



Mark F. Carpaninj 
Co u n o  Atto m e y 

Palmer C. Davis 
Sameer V. Sheth 

Karla Foreman Wright 
Board of County Commissioners 

Ofice of the County Attorney 

April 8, 1999 

June McKinney, Esquire 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 990223-TL 

Drawer AT01 
P.O. Box 9005 

Tel: (941) 534-6482 
Fax: (941) 534-7654 

Bartow, FL 33831-9005 

Dear Ms. McKinney: 

Please let this letter serve as confirmation of Polk County's stipulation to the consolidation 
ofthe Ft. Meade docket with this docket, all subject to prior industry stipulations in this matter. Polk 
County also waives the 14-day written notice of the hearing in this docket. 

Additionally, Polk County takes this opportunity to support the 941 Area Code Alternative 
3 split. I would greatly appreciate if you would transmit copies of this to all the parties of record in 
this proceeding. 

Call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Mark F. Carpanini 

MFC:lp 

xc: Mike Stedem 
Frank Comparetto 


